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I am very much in support of this bill.This will instill voter confidence and trust in our 

voting system.This is the most transparent way to do it.As it stands now we have no 

idea if our ballot has been recieved or counted.We dont know if the signature has 

been accepted.With in person same day voter Id only citizens of the US allowed to 

vote, it will be a fair transparent election for everyone. 

Thank you 

 


